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A property tax freeze for Oregon seniors who are low income might be worth 

considering, but a property tax freeze across the board would harm all Oregonians by 

reducing the state's ability to fund important programs. Many seniors are actually the 

best situated members of the taxpaying public, having accumulated wealth over their 

lifetimes. As someone benefitting from such a situation, I do not want my property 

taxes frozen, but could support that for my neighbors who are struggling financially. 


